
April 27,2004 

Marlene Dortch 
Secretary of the FCC 
445 12 '~ Street sw 

Voice Distributors, Inc. 
15 1 Mystic Ave. 

Medford, MA 02155 
78 1 -3 9 1 -9008 

i " .- 

RECEIVED 

MAY 2 4 2004 

Washington, DC 20554 Policy Division 
international &WW 

RE: ITC-214-20030207-00058E 

Dear Secretary Dortch, 

Please use this letter as instruction to relinquish the 214 license referenced above, 
effective immediately. 

Voice Distributors, Inc. has had no customers who fall into this category. Voice 
Distributors, Inc. has no intention of gaining any customers where such a license is 
appropriate. 

Please reply to me acknowledgement of your receipt of this request. Thank you for your 
prompt attention to this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 

Nickolas Gulakos, President 


